UNITED APPERL OF MONTGOMERY

P. O. BOX 6138
MONTGOMERY, ALABAMA 36106

May 16, 1968

FROM: A. B. McFerrin, President, United Appeal

SUBJECT: Recognition of Achievement

Regarding my recent letter to you, it is a pleasure to
report that I have had many fine compliments regarding
the remarkable service Mrs. Dorothy Altheimer has
rendered to her church and community.

Therefore, I do hope you will be present at a gathering
of friends to commend her Monday, May 20, 4:30 P.M,, at
the Central Alabama Rehabilitation Center,

This will not be a long affair since our presence will
be far more meaningful than any talking we may do.
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